
RECOMMENDED Descriptor Code: GAAB 

 

CURRICULUM ADOPTION 

Annually, after reviewing the recommendations of the curriculum committee, 
budgetary data, other pertinent information, and ensuring the curriculum meets 
all requirements under district policy and law, the Board shall vote on the new 
curriculum for the upcoming school year.  The Superintendent shall assist in this 
process to ensure the curriculum is comprehensive and meets all applicable legal 
requirements. 

During the course of the school year, the curriculum committee may suggest 
improvements and changes to the curriculum, and such changes may be 
implemented administratively by the Superintendent and his/her designee(s) as 
the Superintendent deems necessary and educationally sound.  The 
Superintendent shall report to the Board prior to implementing such changes. 
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